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CHAPTER 1103 
TOWN OF SCARBOROUGH 

PROVISION FOR THE FLUORINATION OF WATER 
 
Reference:  Record Book #10 - Annual Town Meeting, March 2, 1953, page 225 Article 43. 
 
 The Town voted to approve the fluorination of the Town’s water supply should the Portland 
Water District and the Biddeford Saco Water Company wish to carry out such a plan. 
 
(Water from  Biddeford Saco Water Company was fluorinated 11/86). 
(Water from Portland Water District was fluorinated 11/96). 


